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September 14, 2015

I.D. Green
17580 Stubbs Station Road
Platte City, MO 64079

Mr Green,

I'am in receipt of your letter to Karen Darling dated September 1, 2015 and, at the direction of the Hall of Fame
Board, will be the respondent to your request. You, as a multi year leader and Parliamentarian of the Central Auto
Racing Boosters, should know the statute is very clear on the method to request information. It is a written request.
I'm glad someone has shared this with you.

Now that the Hall of Fame Board has your written request . find attached the 12/31/2014 Annual Income Statement.
This was prepared from the data acquired from our Treasurer using generally accepted accounting practices. As
Diana Green was the Treasurer during fiscal 2013, she should have Dec 31, 2013 Income Statement. The Hall of

Fame never received it from her. If she did complete one the Hall of Fame respectfully requests a copy of it for our
records.

The Hall of Fame Board is disappointed to find out you are still in possession of Hall of Fame property. When the
Hall of Fame trailer was acquired from you the additional items could and should have been returned . Failure to do
so on your part is unexplainable and wrong. Furthermore it is unreasonable to expect Rick and Karen Darling to ever
return to your environment to get items belonging to the Hall of Fame given your past history with them. As you have
had opportunity to pass these items to us and have elccted not, at no inconvenience to you, it now is your
responsibility to see that Hall of Fame owned artifacts get returned to the Hall of Fame. You may contact the
undersigned to make arrangements.

With Regdrds
Randy A SCdI’S

PO Box 270385

Kansas City, MO 64127

P.S. The Hall of Fame Board does request a copy of your "Media" Credential, so future media correspondence can
include you.




